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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                      January 24, 2025 
 

• The fourth edition of THE VOICE OF PEACE will include only articles by parents who are 

interested to appreciate their child/children. Circular was sent to the parents yesterday. 

Last date to send the article is on January 31. 

• Class photograph for Classes X, IV, V, VI and VII on Monday, January 27. 

• Class photograph for Classes I, II, III, VIII and IX on Tuesday, January 28. 

• Summative Assessment (SA - II) for Classes I to IX commences on March 10 and                   

the last exam on March 18. Pre-primary Section will close on March 14 after                          

its final assessment/exam.   

• Result Day and the Open Day for all Classes will be on Saturday, April 05.  

• UKG Graduation Day ceremony will be on January 31. The Nursery and LKG children         

will be organizing the ceremony.  

• Class X Graduation Day ceremony will be on February 08. The Section Coordinators           

will be the Chief guests of the day. 

• SSLC Board exam begins on March 21.  

• Parents who have not yet cleared the school fees must clear the fees before the                     

end of February. Hall tickets will be issued to the students on Monday, February 17.  

IMPORTANT NOTE 
 

✓ Students who miss the school assembly are those who report to school late. Unfortunately, 

some students have developed a habit of being consistently irregular. We also understand 

that parents may not always be aware of their child's late arrivals. 

✓ To address this issue and emphasize the importance of punctuality, starting Monday,            

a class-wise group photograph of latecomers will be shared in the respective                    

class WhatsApp groups. This initiative aims to instill a sense of responsibility and                 

teach students the value of time. 

✓ Participating in the school assembly is crucial as it begins with a moment of prayer, 

allowing students to fold their hands before God and seek blessings for the day. 

Additionally, assemblies include important instructions and motivational talks                     

from teachers, which students should not miss. 

✓ Interestingly, during exam days, no student reported late to class. This shows that students 

are capable of being punctual when they understand the importance of the occasion.             

Let us work together to ensure the same level of discipline and commitment throughout 

the school year. 
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